
23.  REVIEW OF WARD BOUNDARIES

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Lindsay, Community

Secretary

Corporate Plan Output:  Advocacy 6.1.text.47

Members will have earlier received copies of documentation providing
background to the proposal for variation to the existing ward boundaries.

Members will recall that this Board made a submission to the independent
commissioners in April of this year (adopted at the 5 May meeting).

The Board Chairperson has requested that this matter be placed on
today’s agenda in order that members can consider whether or not a
submission to Council should be prepared on this matter.

A public meeting was held on 27 July in the Board Room.   Submissions
are requested before 11 August.

For discussion


